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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1876 extends an exception to the Oklahoma Open Records Act relating to public employee 

personal information. The home addresses, home telephone numbers, Social Security numbers, 

private email addresses, and private mobile phone numbers of current and former public 

employees shall not be open to public inspection or disclosure. Public records created using a 

private email address or private mobile phone are not to be included within this exception. 
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